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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Revision to RDA 3.1.4, Resources Consisting of More than One Carrier Type and RDA

3.4.1.3, Recording Extent
ACOC thanks ALA for this proposal and agrees there are some issues with the way RDA handles
accompanying materials.
ACOC has a preference for Proposed Revision Option 2.
However, ACOC feels that the proposed extensive revision to 3.4.1.3 is unnecessary, and suggests
that the necessary synchronisation with a revised 3.1.4 could be served by simply changing

references to “carrier type” to read “carrier”.

ACOC also notes the confusing statement at 3.1.4, the last paragraph:

For instructions on recording information about the carrier of accompanying material, see
27.1 (related manifestation).

RDA 27.1 is about recording a relationship and has no information about how to record carrier
information. ACOC therefore suggests this statement should be revised or removed.



